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Vote by mail has been a convenient way to vote in Oregon. While I did initially miss 

going to the polling place and seeing my neighbors and friends, I realized that I could 

do that anytime, and voting by mail was so much better all the way around. I do not 

agree with the national position of all vote by mail ballots must be received by the end 

of the actual voting day. It’s unrealistic to assume the USPS is capable. Vote by mail 

is progressive concept and it’s a great way to prevent voter fraud. I’d be unhappy if it 

went away. Linda Bye  


